
Dear Chair Williamson and Members of the House Judiciary Committee, I am writing to you today to 
express my support of University Policing. I, Madeline Reznick, am a student of the University of Oregon 
and I am personally awe-stricken that such a valuable program would even be considered to be 
removed. Given the history of unexpected events that campuses across the country experience, I see 
every reason for continuing to fund these hard-working programs. How IN THE WORLD are students 
focused on learning academic and life lessons expected to patrol and maintain their campus 
simultaneously? I would love to divulge into the exact points, reasons, and necessities for Campus 
Policing; however I have finals coming up this week so I will withhold my lengthy thoughts and simply 
state, outright, that I believe campuses should have policing and getting rid of it is purely ignorant.   
Sincerely, 
Madeline Reznick 
Student of UO  
 
 
Please put this on record for HB 3338 
 


